
CALIFORNIA REDISTRICTING WORKSHOP 
Sacramento Central Library - Saturday March 12 - 1pm – 4 pm 

 

REDISTRICTING?  CENSUS?  LINE DRAWING?  WHAT DOES IT MEAN? 
 

For the first time in California history state-level legislative district lines 

will be redrawn by an independent Citizens Redistricting Commission.  

The Commission has begun their work and this is your opportunity to 

get involved.   

 

The University of California is hosting a series of interactive, 

educational workshops and opening regional redistricting technical 

assistance centers across the State.  The purpose of the workshops is to 

educate all Californians on how the redistricting process works, how to 

access the data, and how to effectively communicate valuable 

information about your community.   

 

The first workshop will be held at the Sacramento Central Library.  We 

hope you will be able to join us for this free, interactive workshop open 

to the public. Let us help you become an informed California resident 

equipped with the tools necessary to be a part of this important 

process.  

Redistricting Workshop 
Saturday, March 12, 2011 

1pm-4pm 

Sacramento Central Library  

828 I Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

West Meeting Room in Galleria – First Floor  
Take immediate left  as enter on I St. ; accessible entrance and room 

 

For more information check out the Statewide Database website at 

http://swdb.berkeley.edu/index.html. 

Please RSVP to Bonnie Glaser at beglaser@law.berkeley.edu or 510-642-8506. 


